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CHAPTER 54 MEETING: MONDAY, APRIL 13, 1987 7:30 p.m. RENWICKS' HOUSE
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Dear Chapter 54 Members and Friends:

Don't Forget that the meeting this month is at our house. If you can find your
way to the intersection of 494 and France Ave. S., the enclosed map will get you
the rest of the way. Call us if you get lost. The main feature of the meeting
will be a teleconference with EAA Senior Project Engineer Dick Roemer. Dick

will give a ten minute presentation on auto fuel STCs, and will spend an additional
10 - 20 minutes answering member questions. This part of the meeting 1s scheduled
to begin promptly at 8:00, so please be early. ~Spouses/guests are welcome.

FROM HEADQUARTERS:

DIXIELAND During the last EAA convention, Jim Ash of the Wisconsin Bureau of

ANYONE?

Aeronautics organized an impromptu Dixieland jazz band on the EAA
convention site. They played at a number of informal get-togethers and in
the campground. This year, Jim would like to bring the combo back and
expand its ranks. Any Dixieland aficionados who would like to bring their
instruments to the convention and play under the stars should contact
Henry (the piano man) Ogrodzinski at HQ. He will need to know what days
you are attending the Convention and what instrument you play.

EAA CHAPTER Where are the aviators of tomorrow? Those who are fortunate enough to
YOUTH MEETING live in the household of an EAA Chapter member or another family active in

aviation have a distinct advantage. However, most young people who are
interested in aviation today are not so lucky. They are separated from
pursuing their dreams of flight by an inhospitable wire-topped fence,
padlocked gates and security guards at airports near their home. In the
near future, EAA Aviation Foundation Education Director Chuck Larsen will
be providing all EAA Chapters with information which will help the
Chapters provide the opportunity for young people to enjoy aviation today
and help them grow into tomorrow's aviation leaders. The information
package, which will soon be received by all Chapters, will demonstrate how
easy it is to organize a meeting to encourage the young people of your
community to become part of your EAA Chapter and the future of aviation.
Without EAA's Chapters, we can't succeed in this or any other attempt to
support and perpetuate our aviation heritage. ovey
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